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December 20, 2022 

    
  
  
Economic Development 
 
 

DATE: December 20, 2022  

TO: Mayor Butt and Members of the City Council 

FROM: 
 

Shasa Curl, City Manager 
Winifred Day, Arts & Culture Manager 
  

SUBJECT: 
 

Budget Appropriation for Osprey Bird Sculpture Project  

FINANCIAL IMPACT: Funds were received in Fiscal Year 2021-2022 
(13564165-400201-36002). 
 

PREVIOUS COUNCIL 
ACTION:  
 

November 2, 2021, and April 19, 2022 

STATEMENT OF THE 

ISSUE: 

Funds were received by the City to sculpt and install a 
full-size osprey bird cast in metal for the Ridgeline 
Property Group. City staff are now seeking the 
appropriation of the funds to be used in the current fiscal 
year.  

RECOMMENDED ACTION: 

 

APPROPRIATE into the Fiscal Year 2022-2023 Public 
Art Percent for Art Fund budget the $25,500 received in 
Fiscal Year 2021-2022 from Ridgeline Property Group for 
the design, fabrication, and installation of the Osprey Bird 
Sculpture – City Manager’s Office (Shasa Curl/Winifred 
Day 510-672-2209). 
 

 
  

AGENDA    

REPORT 
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DISCUSSION:  
 
The Ridgeline Property Group Developers (“Developer”) worked with the Public Art 
Advisory Committee (PAAC) in 2021 to solicit and select a local artist to commission an 
Osprey Bird sculpture. The Developer provided two in lieu of contributions to the City in 
the amounts of $65,000 and $20,000, for a total contribution of $85,000. City staff 
brought forth two items to City Council, on November 2, 2021, and April 19, 2022, to 
accept and appropriate the funds into the fiscal year 2021-2022 budget.   
 
It was originally anticipated that the artist would complete the project by the end of fiscal 
year 2021-2022. However, the project experienced delays pushing the completion date 
into the current fiscal year. City staff is now requesting that the previously received 
funds in the amount of $25,500 be appropriated to the current fiscal year. 
 
DOCUMENTS ATTACHED: 
 
None 
 


